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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 8:16 AM
To: 'linn bealke'
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores Petition(Docket Number 160049)

Good morning, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: linn bealke [mailto:linnbealke@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 6:06 PM 
To: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us; Records Clerk 
Subject: Fw: Indian River Shores Petition(Docket Number 160049) 
 
 

I mis-spelled Mr Kelly's name on the original e-mail and neglected to copy the Clerk and am correcting those mistakes by 
forwarding the original e-mail. Thank you. 
 
Linn Bealke 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: linn bealke <linnbealke@yahoo.com> 
To: "commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us>; "commissioner.edgar@psc.state.fl.us" 
<commissioner.edgar@psc.state.fl.us>; "commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us" 
<commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us>; "commissioner.Patronis@psc.state.fl.us" 
<commissioner.Patronis@psc.state.fl.us>; "commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us" <commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: "kelley.jr@leg.state.fl.us" <kelley.jr@leg.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2016 5:54 PM 
Subject: Indian River Shores Petition(Docket Number 160049) 
 
Madam Chairman and Commissioners, 
 
As a resident of Indian River Shores I wholeheartedly support our petition to redraw service 
boundaries so that we can be served by Florida Power & Light. The current arangement which 
causes the city of Vero Beach("City") to provide our electric service is unfair in that the City prices the 
electricity to make a profit to subsidize the revenues of the city at my expense. I am not a resident of 
the City so I can not vote my displeasure so have no voice in the operation or pricing of the utility. In 
addition to the profit charged by the City, their costs are excessive due to the poor management of 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 07, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01866-16



2

the Florida Municipal Power League of which it is a part.. Finally, my friends in Indian River Shores 
who are served by Floida Power & Light tell me that they have not had the service interuptions I have 
experienced. The profit oriented pricing, mismanagement, and reliability are all issues in which I have 
no voice because I am not a resident of the City, but of Indian River Shores. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Linn Bealke 
470 Sea Oak Dr 
Indian River Shores, Fl 32963 
 




